
A big “THANK YOU” to all 

our neighbors for the great 

way everyone is maintaining 

your yards and landscaping 

 during this  

 “stay in and stay 

 safe” time.   
 

 FOXWOOD’S 

 LOOKIN’ 

 GOOD! 

  

 Hello, Neighbors!   
 

 Lots of us are staying home and 
 doing all kinds of fun things outdoors.  
We need to remember that BBQ pits, lawn furniture, 
toys, pools, and tools need to be put out of sight after 
use.  Our deed restrictions call for uncluttered front 
yards.  Thanks for doing your part 
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 As we continue to observe safety precautions for avoiding 
 COVID-19 infection, our public areas remain off limits to group 
 activities.   
 

 Your HOA Board of Directors and our management company, 
 Consolidated Management Services (CMS), continue to 
monitor the updates issued by our state and federal governments.  Our 
facilities will be opened for use as soon as it is safe to do so.   
 

Residents are asked to practice the following guidelines: 

 No team sports or gatherings in the Park. 

 Please do not use the picnic tables and benches 

 If you have questions about any of these restrictions you may 
o Call the Foxwood Phone Line at 281-540-7430 
o Call our CMS representative, Eileen, at 281-296-9775 
o Use the link on our website (www.foxwoodhoa.net) to send an 

e-mail. 
 

Thank you to all our residents for their patience and cooperation!  It is 
greatly appreciated!  

Park, Playground and Pool Remain Closed 

Have a question?   
Need a resource?   

New to the neighborhood?  
Don’t know who to call? 

Use these resources to help you find 
the information that you need.   

 

Foxwood Phone Line: 281-540-7430 
CMS: 281-296-9775 

Website: wwwfoxwoodhoa.net 

Foxwood isn’t just a subdivision, it’s HOME!  Let’s keep Foxwood beautiful! 

Is your

 

 
 

    
 

 
       

 
Out? 

Here’s what to do… 

    

         
Before You Report the Outage… 

Write down:  1.) the 6-digit number on the 

light pole.  2.) the street address nearest 

the pole.   
 

Call: 713-207-2222 and follow the prompts.   
 

Centerpoint usually comes out within  

24 hours to fix the light. 

 

http://www.foxwoodhoa.net/

